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October 11, 2012
Dear Future Donor,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Has your pet ever gone missing? Did you know that 40% of living pets brought into a kill shelter are killed without finding their home? Here, at the Maryville Humane Society (MHS), we are a low-kill shelter, but due to tough times, we may have to reevaluate our stance to cut cost. By your donation, you can ensure that MHS remains a low-kill facility so you can find your missing pet. 
[image: ]The MHS serves 800 animals every year. Due to an increase in local taxes and new pet licenses fees, our income is being cut in half. We want to remain as a low-kill facility, but to do this more funding is required. We all know that a dog is a man’s best friend. Here at the MHS we have 100s of dogs housed ready to meet their new best friend. As a fellow animal lover, you know how hard it is to see amazing pets put down because of inadequate funding.
[image: ]The gift will provide you with various benefits: MHS Membership, Recognition at the shelter, special invitations to social events, Hero Lapel Pin, and it’s tax deductible.  MHS has a high adoption rate of 33% and that does not include the reuniting of lost pets to owners. 
Your donation of $50 a month, will keep MHS as a low-kill facility. To donate, fill out the attached form, then place it in the provided self-addressed and postage paid envelope, and drop it in the mailbox by Dec. 1st. Our goal at MHS is to remain a low-kill shelter. This will be possible thanks to your gracious generosity!
Sincerely,


Andrew Nordbye		Kenneth Hogan

PS- If you become a member by Nov. 15th we are having a benefactor’s Holiday party! Free food, drinks, pet toys and much more!
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